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Dear Sir / Madam

Re: HK Government Land Auction (29 Sep 2010) - Unsold / Unwanted Chai Wan
Site

Since HK has a severe shortage of urn niches, the Government should
consider building a columbarium at this site.

Surely, nearby residents cannot complain or oppose this plan since
there are already existing cemeteries nearby.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely
Mrs LC Wong



